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Wallingford Conveyance Project: New Underground Pipes Coming In 2023 
Seattle Public Utilities and King County Wastewater 
Treatment Division are building an underground storage 
tunnel to significantly reduce the amount of polluted 
stormwater and sewage that flows into the Lake 
Washington Ship Canal, Salmon Bay, and Lake Union 
from our sewer system during storms.  
 
Before the new storage tunnel can be operational, SPU 
needs to install new pipes along Stone Way N and N 
35th St. These new pipes will connect Wallingford’s 
existing combined sewer outfall pipe to the storage 
tunnel. 
 

Construction Coming Soon 
Crews will begin moving into Stone Way N as early as 
January 2023 and will continue working in the area 
through fall 2024. Work will take place in phases and will 
entail full and partial road closures and parking 
restrictions along Stone Way N between N 35th St and N 
34th St, and on N 35th St between Stone Way N and 
Woodlawn Ave N.  
 
The first phase of work will close Stone Way N  
starting in early 2023 for about one year. 
 

What to Expect During Construction  
• Traffic closures and parking restrictions along N 34th St, N 35th St, Stone Way N, and Woodland Park Ave N 

• A two-way bike lane and the sidewalk on the east side of Stone Way N will remain open     

• Trucks and large equipment moving in and out of the work zones  

• Noise typical of a construction site   

• Access to all buildings and businesses will be maintained 

Once construction is complete, impacted areas will be restored to their previous conditions. This will include landscape 
restoration and repaving streets and sidewalks. Want to learn more? Visit our website and sign up for our email list: 
spushipcanal.participate.online. 
  

Detour Information   

To install these new pipes, there will be full and partial road closures and parking restrictions in the area. These detours 

will shift over the course of the project as construction continues. Businesses and buildings will remain open and 

accessible during construction.  

SPU is working with SDOT and King County Metro on bus and commercial vehicle detours. We will have more 
information to share in the coming weeks, so please sign up for our project emails at spushipcanal.participate.online. 
 

This map shows the new conveyance pipes that will connect the existing 
combined sewer outfall pipe to the future storage tunnel 



 
 

 

This map shows the full Stone Way N closure that will be in place as early as January 2023. This graphic will be updated as construction progresses. 


